
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Featherstone Wood Newsletter 

Friday, 14 January 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We have had an update from the Department of Education.  From Monday 17th January 
people who are self isolating with Covid 19 will have the option to reduce their isolation 
period after 5 full days if they test negative on both days 5 and 6 and do not have a 
temperature.  
 
For example, if your child has a negative test on day 5 and the morning of day 6 they can 
return to School on day 6.  
 
If either results are positive they should continue to isolate until they get two negative 
results on two consecutive days or until they have completed 10 full days of self isolation, 
whichever is earliest. 

After School clubs — we still have places, which are free of charge — book via School 

Gateway app 

Monday—Years 3 and 4 Badminton 

Tuesday—Years 5 and 6 Gymnastics  

Wednesday—Years 3 and 4 Quidditch 

Thursday—Years 5 and 6 Archery 

As part of their DT 

lessons Year 4 have been 

making a jumper for Peek 

a Boo the monkey 



 

Featherstone Wood Newsletter 

Friday, 14 January 2022 

Congratulations to our Star Learners 

Constantina is our Star Learner as 

both year 6 adults have commented 

on her beautiful presentation in all 

aspects of her work. She is always 

polite and gives 100% to every piece 

of learning. Well done Constantina.  

Congratulations to Oscar for being 

Star Leaner in Year 3 for his excellent 

participation in Maths this week. He 

has put his hand up to answer nearly 

all the mathematical problems but 

did especially well yesterday.   

Joseph is star learner this week for 

showing excellent writing skills including 

correct punctuation and sentence 

structure. He has also shown very good 

Geography knowledge and has been very 

active in lessons. Keep up your fantastic 

attitude, Joseph!  

Keeon is our Star Learner this 

week for improved focus and 

concentration in his learning. 

He has been listening 

carefully on the carpet and is 

always a kind friend to others. 

Well done Keeon!  

Ellie is Star Learner for her 

hard work in class this 

week and her excellent 

focus in all her lessons 

A massive 
congratulations from Mrs 
Bevan to all her Star 
Learners in Reception 
(whole class) for their 
amazing listening and 
learning during Phonics 
and Maths this week 

Ana Ruth reads every night and 

has made amazing progress 

with her reading - even moving 

up a book band!  She has 

worked so hard with her reading 

in class this week and we are so 

proud of her. 
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Every Monday in the 

School Assembly we will 

be focusing on a different 

role model each week 

using our beautiful ‘Little 

People, Big Dreams’ 

books in the library.  So 

our  OUTSTANDING 

PERSON OF THE WEEK for 

10th January is:  

David Bowie 

David Bowie had loved music 

and dance classes when he 

was at school and spent hours 

listening to his brother’s 

records. David formed a band 

with his friend but he wanted 

to become a star.  David 

transformed himself into a 

rock star called Ziggy Stardust 

and finally become a star. By 

never being afraid to be 

himself, little David became 

the most unique star who ever 

fell to Earth. 

WHAT MAKES AN OUTSTANDING PERSON  
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Featherstone Wood Primary School 
Featherston Road, Stevenage, Herts. SG2 9PP 
Tel: 01438 235550  
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